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Comments: I strongly encourage the US Forest Service to reject the Holland Lake Lodge Facility Improvement

&amp; Expansion #61746. This would be a gross over use of forest service property and disrespectful use of the

Montana way of life. The project would cause over crowding to an already crowded area. This project would not

bring any economic benefit to any of the surrounding towns, it would however be a major economic impact to the

owners of this corporation that would in turn pocket the money or seek other  areas in the state to exploit and

most likely not invest those profits back in the state of Montana.

This is just a bad deal for Montanan's. We are the one's that have to suffer all of the bad parts of a deal like this,

while these big corporation get to take all of the good.

If this deal gets approved it will only pave the way for others to do the same.


